
NIRMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND SCIENCE 

NOTICE 

The Cultural Committee of the college is pleased to announce that our college will be 

conducting a dance audition on Friday, 30th June, 2023 at 11.30 a.m. in the college 

basement. Students who are interested for participating in dance competitions are 

requested to be present for the same. 

22/06/2023 

The auditions will be judged by a panel of experienced dance instructors, who will be 

looking for skills and talents. Participants will perform a dance piece for 1-2 minutes in any 

dance style of their choice. Please come prepared with appropriate song and music for 

your performance. 

College encourages all students who are passionate about dance to participate in this 

competition, regardless of their level of experience. So, this is an excellent opportunity to 

showcase your talent and represent our college at the intercollegiate dance competition 

and youth festivals. 

College looks forward to seeing your presence and amazing performances. 

(/C Principal) 
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